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Official Clarification Statement

Ultra Access’ statement of support for the industries (current) leading bodies.

Ultra Access would like to clear up any possible misunderstandings and misinterpretations
proactively and make our position very clear for all who may (or may not) be concerned with
regards to the British scaffolding industry.

Please find the following statement:

Ultra Access (and all those affiliated with them) stands as a completely independent enterprise,
working without any external help, support or aid (financially or otherwise), from any other
organisation either directly involved, or indirectly within the British scaffolding industry.

Our (as in Ultra Access’) “actions”, ie; thoughts, opinions, comments, advice, language used, and
words-written, and conduct - either online, in real life, or within any
literature/publications/documents, etc. produced, shared online and/or promoted by us, are that
solely of Ultra Access’ ONLY, with no outside interferences or pressures from any other individual,
organisation, or company being responsible for influencing said actions.

Additionally; We actively, openly and passionately “support” the improvement, growth and
evolution of the British scaffolding_industry, and all those involved, either directly, or indirectly
within - however, said support will only given to those who are also striving towards achieving the
same goals as Ultra Access (as underlined above).

We also support the efforts made-by, guidance set-by, working practices & standards, involvement
within, and the continuation of existence of all current industry leading bodies, - primarily
recognised in Britain as; “NASC” - The National Access & Scaffolding Confederation and “SA” - The
Scaffolding Association, until other organisations are created in the future who take precedence
and prominence.

The above organisations combined efforts over the years have helped the British scaffolding
industry become what it is to this day and we fully support them both as organisations, and their
respective managements, as long said management also share the same goals as Ultra Access (as
underlined above).

We adhere to, (as a company) and follow NASC’s TG - Technical Guidance, SG - Safety Guidance
and CG - Contractural Guidance as the industry standard with regards to scaffolding guidance (and
best working practices) currently in deployment within the British Scaffolding Industry and will
continue to promote it, until another is created that surpasses it.

Thank you for taking the time to read the above statement.
~ Ultra Access

Ultra Access supports both NASC and SA as organisations.
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DISCLAIMER: All information within these newsletters, publications, emails and/or press releases (all as part of the Ultra Access Digital
Information Portfolio - UADIP) are to be taken as advice, light recommendation guidance only. Any numerable statistics should be taken with a
“pinch of salt” (unless actual sources are quoted or hyperlinked for evidence), and finally with Ultra Access being in no way responsible for any

incidents or injuries caused, along with costs of any legal disputes (however unlikely) due to advice, etc. being either followed or not.




